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This indicator includes invoices for all Town 
departments including the Hanover Public 
Schools. 
 
There is fluctuation during the year, however it 
has remained fairly steady over the last 
quarter. As we approach the end of the Fiscal 
Year there will most likely be an increase as 
departments wrap up work done in this Fiscal 
Year to settle obligations owed to Vendors. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
This indicator shows the dollars spent by all 
Town departments including the Hanover 
Public Schools. 
 
There is a small spike in March due to the fact 
that there were five vendor warrants run 
during that month, compared to just four the 
previous two months. There will most likely be 
an increase here next quarter as well due to 
the approaching Fiscal Year end.  
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